
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y Pwyllgor Deddfwriaeth,  
Cyfiawnder a’r Cyfansoddiad 
— 
Legislation, Justice and  
Constitution Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDCC@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDCC 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddLJC@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddLJC 
0300 200 6565 

16 March 2023 

Dear Mick  

The Welsh Government’s response to the Committee’s report on the Welsh Government’s Legislative 

Consent Memoranda on the Retained EU Law (Revocation and Reform) Bill 

At our meeting this week we noted your response to our report on the Welsh Government’s 

Legislative Consent Memoranda on the Retained EU Law (Revocation and Reform) Bill. 

We welcome, in particular, your support for our recommendations 3, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 15 and 17. 

You will know that conclusion 6 in our report stated that the Welsh Government needs to urgently 

engage and closely coordinate with the Senedd on the implications of the Bill on the Welsh 

Government’s programme for government and any impact on Senedd business. We welcome your 

commitment to have preliminary discussions about potential implications for business in the Senedd 

and request that we are involved in any discussions that may take place. 

I am copying this letter to the Llywydd. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 

 

Mick Antoniw MS  

Counsel General and Minister for Constitution 

 

https://business.senedd.wales/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=725&MId=13249&Ver=4
https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s134776/LJC6-09-23%20-%20Paper%2023%20-%20Letter%20from%20the%20Counsel%20General%20and%20Minister%20for%20the%20Constitution%209%20March.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/3fcc3eks/cr-ld15687-e.pdf

